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 Dear Ladies,  
As our Sodality year comes to a close, let us introduce to you the new Board for June 2019 through May 31, 
2020.  

President Brenda Bucher 
Vice President Peggy Kuehner 

Recording Secretary Dolores Taylor 
Corresponding Secretary Jo Ann Ratermann 

Treasurer Nancy Berger 
Spiritual Coordinator Tina Saputo 

 
Please join us on Wednesday, June 12, at 7:00 p. m., for the Installation of Officers ceremony for the coming 
Sodality year. We will enjoy a light meal of salad, pasta, and sandwiches from P’Sghetti’s. After dinner, our 
entertainment will be a fun “Getting to Know You” game. Let’s see how much you know about your fellow 
Sodalists. I’m told there will be fabulous prizes, so you don’t want to miss this meeting. It should be a very fun 
evening for all!  
 
The words “thank you” hardly seem enough to express our gratitude for those of you who served on the Board 
this past year. Thank you each for giving of your time, talent, and commitment in keeping our Ladies’ Sodality 
an important part of the IHM family.  

“Love all, trust a few, do wrong to none.”  
William Shakespeare 

 
 

TOUR OF THE SISTERS OF ST. JOSEPH OF CARONDELET MOTHERHOUSE 
Followed by lunch at “Stacked” Restaurant 

Thursday, June 20th 
 

We will leave the Father Keaney Center parking lot promptly at 9:15 a.m. and carpool to the Motherhouse 
at 6400 Minnesota.  Our tour will begin at 9:30 a.m. and last 1-1/2 – 2 hours.   If you wish to participate, 
please sign up at the June 12th meeting or call me at 314-712-7408. 
 
The Motherhouse is one of the oldest buildings in St. Louis.  When you walk through the halls you will see 
some of the original parlor wooden flooring, beautiful stained-glass windows, graceful staircases, historic china 
and so much more.  The building is on the National Register of Historic Buildings.  Our tour will be conducted 
by a high school classmate of mine, Sr. Laura Gruber, and I’m sure she will be very knowledgeable and 
entertaining! 
         Jo Ann Ratermann, Cultural Committee 



BAKE SALE 
The Ladies’ Sodality Spring Bake Sale made $369.05. I would like to thank everyone who baked, worked and 
to the parishioners who came to supported our Lady Sodality and Garden Club. 

Thank you, 
           Marge Hogg 
 

 
WELFARE 

A Mount Grace card was sent to Annette Sandheinrich.  A sympathy card was sent to Greg Vitt on the death of 
his mother, Audrey Vitt.  Please keep all of our Sodalists in your thoughts and prayers. 
                                                                                                                                   Therese De Moor 
 
 
 

June 
 
Wednesday, June 12th     General Meeting   - 7:00 p.m.  Father Keaney Center 

Monday, June 24th          Board Meeting - 7:00 p.m.  Rectory Meeting Room 

 
 
Mary Pfeiffer                                                  Fr. Kristian Teater                                            Susan Gross 
President                                                               Pastor                                                 Corresponding Secretary 
   

 

                           


